We have been knowing Sabine for many years as a very special person, always friendly, always
smiling. She made it her job to turn peoples eyes on the Human Rights of the Australian Indigenous
People. With her positive attitude and warmth of heart she reached everyone. Also in Germany she
was successful in telling people about the dark side of Australia.

It is not fair that she had to pass away so early. We are very sad. But grateful for meeting her several
times. We won't forget her.

Rest in Peace, Sabine.

Christa and Werner Volkmann, Germany
Amnesty International Iserlohn



